PRIME MINISTER

LORD SHACKLETON'S REPORT

Lord Shackleton is coming to lunch today. We heard
this morning that it was now unlikely that his report
would reach you until 26 July (the previous estimate was
16 July). It is apparently in the final stages of draft-
ing. You may want to have a word with Lord Shackleton
about the timing. It would certainly be a great pity of
it slipped any further. OD(FAF) ought to work on it before

the summer holidays.

Ad-C .
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